
North Caldwell School District 
Gould School 

Gould Avenue, North Caldwell, New Jersey 07006 

 

 

 

Chris Checchetto,                  (973) 712-4400 

Principal                        Fax (973) 226-5234 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
          September 14, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, Students, and Friends, 

 

 Traditionally, each spring, we have many activities planned for our 6
th
 grade class!  All of these 

memorable experiences would not have been possible for our youngsters without the generosity and support of 

our school community. 

 

 During the next few weeks, we will be asking for your help through our annual Yankee Candle 

Fundraiser.  These items make excellent gifts for any occasion, including Holidays, Birthdays, Anniversaries, and 

Housewarmings.  Please share our brochure with family and friends. 

 

 Please note:  We do not advocate engaging in any door-to-door soliciting as we encourage you to share 

the catalog with family and friends.  Orders need to be submitted to the office at Gould School with payment by 

Friday, October 6
th

 to ensure delivery for the holidays.  Checks should be made payable to the Gould School 

Activity Account. 

 

If you have any questions or if you’d like additional brochures, please contact Gould School at 973-712-

4400. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES:  

 Sale Ends……..October 6th  

 Delivery……….2 to 4 weeks from receipt of orders 

MONEY COLLECTION: 

 Please collect all money while taking orders 

 Checks should be made payable to: Gould School Activity Account 

IMPORTANT NOTES: 

 Before you turn in your packet, be sure the order and amount of payment received match. 

 Retain both the PINK copy of the order form and the brochure for reference at product delivery. 

 Return the YELLOW and WHITE copies of your order packet.  Please print clearly and press 

down hard. 

 Be sure that the SELLER’S NAME AND GROUP NAME (Gould or Grandview) is printed neatly 

at the top of your order form. 

 

        

 On behalf of the present sixth grade students and the staff, I’d like to extend my thanks and appreciation 

for helping us conduct this year’s sale. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

     Chris Checchetto 

 

      

 


